
Jubilee Gardens is looking fabulous thanks to Tim and Jenny.  

Sue and Clive have strimmed the triangle by Laws and Fiennes.  

The Cow Parsley has been left for the insects. 

 

Many thanks to Steve England for strimming opposite Toll Cottage 
and to Richard Tibbets and Steve Cocks for mowing alongside the 
Main Road from Danvers Road to the 30mph sign towards 
Banbury. 
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We are very pleased to say that Broughton Castle will be open for 
visitors again from 30th May. 
 
Joanna James has kindly sent us details of entry for villagers. If 
you would like to visit the garden or tearoom there is no 
requirement to book, but if you want to visit the house, you will 
need to book. There will be no charge to villagers again this year, 
however they do ask that you provide proof of residence please. 
 
In addition, there will be open days for picnics inside the moat, 
which are not permitted on Wednesdays and Sundays when the 
tearoom is open. 
 
Please note on these two open Saturdays the tearoom will not be 
open. 
 
PICNIC OPEN DAYS      SATURDAY   5th JUNE 2-5pm 
         
                                         SATURDAY 12th JUNE        2-5pm 
 
Bring your own picnic, rug, chairs, but no gazebos or BBQ's. 
Thank you. 
 
This will be a great chance for villagers to get together and look 
forward to seeing you there. 
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S-14(1) Notice of ORDER - T8926 - Banbury, N. Newington, 
Broughton, Bloxham, Tadmarton - B4035 
 
 
Temporary Traffic Regulation Order – S14 Road Traffic 
Regulation Act 1984 

Temporary Road Closure and “No Waiting” Restriction at - 
Banbury, N. Newington, Broughton, Bloxham, Tadmarton - 
B4035 

In the interests of public safety, it will be necessary for Oxfordshire 
County Council to close a section of B4035 to facilitate 
carriageway structural patching and re-surfacing works. 

A Temporary Traffic Regulation Order (TTRO) is being made to 
implement the temporary closure and “No Waiting” restriction and 
will operate from 14/07/2021. The estimated duration of the works 
is 4 weeks. (Monday to Friday 8:00pm to 6:00pm each night).  (The 
maximum duration of a TTRO on a road is 18 months and on a 
footpath is 6 months, or until completion of the works, whichever 
is the earlier.) 

Notice of intention to make the Order will be published in the local 

press. 

Local traffic diversions will apply as the work proceeds. 

 

 

 

 

 

Access will be maintained for emergency service vehicles and for 
those frontages within the closure area, subject to the progress of 
the works and liaison with the works supervisor.  

A copy of the drawing showing the extent of the closure and the 
alternative routes for traffic is attached. 

Further information regarding the works may be obtained by 
contacting Oxfordshire County Council on 0345 310 11 11. 

 

 


